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09th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
End of Year ‘Experience Trips’ 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in an off site experience 
trip at the end of term. 
 
At the moment, the details are still being decided, but we wanted to give you as much notice as 
possible. 
 
Each year group will have a trip on a different day, and further information will come through your 
child's Head of Year; the trip will be during the week beginning 18th July (exact date to be confirmed). 
 
The cost of the trip will likely be between £30 and £50. We will work hard to keep the cost as low as 
possible. 
 
Please ensure you are checking your e mails, as places will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs A Rust 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 


